
DROPMORE INFANT SCHOOL – PARKING MAP 

 
 

PARKING INSTRUCTIONS: 
 

• Please DO use the available parking opposite St Anne’s Church and by the Jolly Woodman as much as possible! 
• Please DO park considerately on Wooburn Common Road or Littleworth Road. 
• Please do NOT park on both sides of Littleworth Road. 
• Please do NOT park on Dropmore Road (by Oak Lodge) as there is no safe crossing option for the children. 
• Do NOT stop or park in our disabled parking bay 

• Do NOT wait or park, or stop on school entrance markings. Keep entrance clear at all times, even if picking up or dropping off children! 
• Do NOT stop or park within 10 metres of the T-junction 

 

 


